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SC 249  Attachment 249-1 

Staff Affairs Committee Report, March 2014 

The Staff Affairs Committee met on April 2.  

 Make UAF a Better Place to Work: Staff Affairs has developed a google form to collect ideas 

from staff. This form will be posted on the website soon and communicated through the 

Cornerstone. 

 Leave Share Policy: The subcommittee met and began drafting suggestions for improvements to 

the policy such as ensuring that bereavement leave can qualify. 

 FY15 Compensation increase / personal holiday:  the committee will be contacting SW HR to 

request communication and/or confirmation on FY15 compensation increases and holidays. 

The next meeting will be on May 7, at 10am in the Kayak Room. 
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SC 249  Attachment 249-2 

Chancellor’s Advisory Committee for the Naming of Campus Facilities  
April 9, 2014- Respectfully Submitted by Debbie Coxon 

 
Attendees: 
Martin Klein, Chair     Cecile Martin (Teleconference)  
Deborah Coxon     Megan Damario (Teleconference) 
 
 
The CAC met on Wednesday, April 9, 2013 to discuss a Facility naming request. 
 
The request meets the requirements.  There will be a discussion with the requester 
regarding the proper usage of the name.   
 
The CAC will be submitting their recommendation to the Chancellor. 
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